
 

8th September 2017 

Welcome to Crystal Class: 

This week, we have spent a long time getting to know each other and discussing the 

expectations of year 3. It is wonderful to see how the children have settled so 

quickly. 

Our Project Launch – Wow Day: What is your golden ticket worth? 

To kick start our new project in style, the children walked into the magical world of 

Willy Wonka’s chocolate factory. The day was filled with creativity! From lickable wall 

paper to designing their own chocolate factory, the children were truly immersed 

into this term’s learning. We have planned out our projects so the children 

understand how our learning will lead to our big outcome. Watch this space… it is 

going to be a very chocolately Christmas! 

           

 

Next Week: 

English: We will be looking closely at the text of ‘Charlie and the Chocolate Factory’ 

as well as assessing our spellings and sentence structure. 

Maths: We will be looking at place value up to 4 digits (thousands) and 

understanding the value of each digit. This learning will then be applied to 

comparing and ordering numbers. 

Project 1: Where does our chocolate come from?  

We will be looking at the history of chocolate and developing our chronology skills, 

mapping events in time on a timeline. We will also be starting our watercolour art.  


